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I will instruct you  

and teach you  

in the way you should go.  

I will guide you with My eye.  

Psalm 32:8  

When you were a child, some-

one most likely held your hand 

to guide you across the street 

or to your destination. You’re 

no longer a child, but there is 

still Someone who wants to 

help you find your way—that 

Someone is God. God can pro-

vide you with the guidance you 

need as you make your way 

through a complex and confus-

ing world. He is eager to take 

your hand and walk with you 

until you reach your destina-

tion. If you feel you are drift-

ing, unable to get your bear-

ings, lost or struggling, call 

out to God. He will help you 

discover where you are and 

where you want to go. He will 

instruct you through the Scrip-

tures. And He will never leave 

your side.  

GSLS Track Team    

Congratulations to the GSLS 

track team on their perform-

ances at the Good Shepherd 

track meet.  There were many 

good performances.  4 students 

have already qualified for the 

state track meet. 

Thank You Volunteers 

We would like to thank Angela 

D. for heading up the conces-

sions this year along with great 

supportive parents.  The track 

meet was a huge success.   

Thank you for supporting our 

track program. 

Sixth Grade Parents 

As in past years, the 6th grade 

class is responsible for the co-

ordination of the Awards Ban-

quet.  Your support is needed 

to make the evening a success 

and to show the students our 

appreciation of their efforts.  

Parents of 6th grade students, 

please reach to Mr. Halbrooks  

or Mrs. Chenault to inquire 

how you would be able to  

assist. 

Awards Banquet 

The Annual Awards Banquet 

will be held Tuesday, May 

22nd at 6:30p.m.  This catered 

event honors 7th and 8th grade 

students who have participated 

in after school sports, choir and 

band. Younger students partici-

pating in varsity sports and 

music will also be recognized. 

There will be a catered meal 

followed by the presentation of 

awards.  Students are asked to 

sit with their parents during 

the entire banquet.   

Please return the attached  

order form and make checks 

payable to Good Shepherd Lu-

theran School to reserve your 

tickets by Wednesday, May 

16th. Ticket prices are $10.00 

for adults and students in 

grades 5-8; $6.00 for students 

in grades 1st-4th. Kindergarten 

and younger are free. In order 

to have appropriate seating and 

catering counts, tickets will not 

be sold at the door.  You must 

have a ticket to attend the ban-

quet. 

GSLS Summer Fun 2018 

GSLS Summer Fun is open for 

children age 3years old to en-

tering 8th grade.  

The eleven one-week sessions 

are from May 29th through 

August 10th.   A $40 registra-

tion fee is due at sign up.   

Half Day 8:15-11:30am 

Full Day 8:15am-3:15pm   

Extended Day 6:00am-6:00pm.  

You may sign up for individual 

days (2 day weekly minimum). 

The weekly charges are to be 

paid in full the first day your 

child attends in a given week.  

Please return the attached reg-

istration form by May 10th. 

 

Charger Headlines: 

 

A Look Ahead 

 

Friday, April 20 

-Mid Quarter Point 

 

-3rd & 4th Grade Musical 

  7:00pm 

 

Sunday, April 22 

-7th & 8th Gr. Choir 8:00am 

-Seraphim Choir 10:30am 

-3rd & 4th Grade Musical 

  2:00pm 

 

Monday, April 23 

-Charger Bucks—Scrip  

  Orders Due by 9:00am 

 

Tuesday, April 24 

-Boxtops Pick-up Day 

 

Thursday, April 26 

-Chapel 8:25am 

-Gr. 3 Field Trip 

 

Friday, April 27 

-Gr. 4 Field Trip 

-Gr. 1 & 2 Field Day 

 

 

   

Something to Consider: 



Charger Headlines Continues... 

The purpose of Good Shepherd Lutheran School is to provide each student with a quality Christian Education.  We 

recognize that this begins with the premise that Jesus Christ is our Lord and Savior and in Him we have eternal life.  

The curriculum and all activities are developed around this premise.   

Charger Bucks  - Scrip  

Weekly orders will be on April 23rd & 

30th; May 7th and 14th.  The green order 

sheets need to be turned in to the school 

office by 9:00am on Mondays to be proc-

essed that week.   Walk-up sales will be 

after school on Fridays 3:00-3:30pm and 

will continue on Sunday mornings be-

tween services. 

Remember that you can place your order 

online. You may access the link for  

shopwithscrip.com through our school’s 

website.  Tell your family & friends about 

this program - anyone may participate. 

 

Ag Family Science Night  

Over 90 Good Shepherd students and 

their families participated in an Ag Family 

Science Night presented by Madison 

County CAREE/Ag in the Classroom on 

Friday, April 13 at the school. It was a 

unique opportunity for everyone to be 

involved together in an evening of science 

exploration! Topics included livestock, 

plants, soil, machinery and nutrition.  

 

Living With Asperger’s Syndrome 

The Special Needs Ministry of Concordia 

Lutheran Church in Kirkwood  

Missouri welcomes Aaron Likens,  

National Autism Ambassador and author 

of Finding Kansas: Decoding the ENIGMA 

of Asperger’s Syndrome, on Wednesday, 

May 9 at 6:30pm.   

Concordia is located at 505 S. Kirkwood 

Rd., Kirkwood MO 63122.  Open to the 

public.  Registration is required at: 

CKHOME.ORG/SPECIALNEEDS. 

See the attached flyer for more informa-

tion. 

 

Blood Drive 

Good Shepherd Church will once again be 

hosting the Mississippi Valley Regional 

Blood drive on Monday, May 21, from 3-6 

p.m. in the fellowship hall.  Please con-

sider donating to this worthy cause. 

 

TRACKS - End of Year Schedule 

Before School Care will be available   

Monday, May 21 through Friday, May 

25.  After School Care will be available 

Monday, May 21 through Thursday, May 

24.  There will be no After School Care 

on Friday, May 25 (the last day of school 

due to early dismissal).  If you have any 

questions, please contact the school office. 

Thank you for sending your children to  

our T.R.A.C.K.S. program! 

 

GSLS  

We have redesigned the look of our web-

site, check it out...glscs.org. 

Good Shepherd Lutheran School has cre-

ated a yard sign for families to help sup-

port our school.  They are available for 

purchase in the school office for $10.00 

each.  This fee is to help offset the cost.  

More details regarding the sign will be 

coming soon. 

 

Grade 3 & 4 Spring Musical 

Please come to support the GSLS 3rd and 

4th grade and celebrate the 500th anni-

versary of the Reformation one more time 

as they present "Echoes of the Hammer," 

the story of Martin Luther on Friday, 

April 20th at 7:00pm and Sunday, April 

22nd at 2:00pm. 

 

Summer Enrichment Classes  

Summer Enrichment Classes will be of-

fered this summer at GSLS. Forms are 

available in the school office and on our 

website gslcs.org. 

 

Cardinal Tickets on Sale - GSLS Band  

Tuesday, May 1st, 2018 will be GSLS 

night at Busch Stadium. The GSLS band 

will play a 20 minute concert at 6:15pm on 

the Ford Plaza before the Cardinals take 

on the Chicago White Sox at 7:15pm.  

There are only a few tickets available from 

Mr. Stegman at $24 each.  A GSLS ticket 

is required to participate (no outside tick-

ets allowed).   

 

 

 

Athletic Camps 

The Athletic Camp form is on our web 

site and available in the school office. 

Girl’s Volleyball entering grades 3-5 & 

  grades 6-8  

Boy’s and Girl’s Basketball entering  

  grades 3-5 & 6-8. 

Return the completed forms along with 

payment to the school office. The deadline 

for the camp forms is May 14th.  

 

Girl’s Basketball June 4-8 

Girls entering gr. 6-8  9:00am-12:00pm   

Girls entering gr. 3-5  1:00-2:30pm 

 

Boy’s Basketball  June 11-15 

Boys entering gr. 6-8  9:00am-12:00pm 

Boys entering gr. 3-5  1:00-2:30pm 

Girl’s Volleyball    June 18-22 

Girls entering gr. 6-8   9:00am-12:00pm 

Girls entering gr. 3-5  1:00-2:30pm 

 

 

Summer Athletic Camps  



      Retreads... 

Promoting Good Shepherd 

Lutheran School 

Social media is a great way to help pro-

mote a place you are participating or in-

volved in an activity. The following will 

help GSLS be promoted while you are at 

an event... “Check in” while you are at 

GSLS! We encourage our families to use 

the Location feature on Facebook when 

posting updates and adding pictures for 

activities at the school. This is a great way 

for people to learn more about GSLS.  

Ideas include a sporting event, concert, 

musical, talent show, awards ceremony, 

Science Fair, Spelling Bee, and Robotics, 

among many others. We appreciate your 

help in getting the word out about what 

we can offer other families! 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to the following students 

for their accomplishment in the VFW 

Post 5691 Collinsville District 12 coloring 

contest.  Those winning post level and 

invited to the dinner on Tuesday, April 

17th are:  Adrian V., Roman, P., Piper M., 

Vivian C., Jake R., Aiden B., and Kierstyn 

G.  Kierstyn also won in the district level 

and is invited to attend their recognition 

dinner on Sunday, April 22nd. 

Box Top and Labels Program  

The last box top and label collection for 

this school year is on Tuesday, April 24th.  

The grade that collects the most box tops 

and labels for the month of April will earn 

a free dress day! 

Enrollment For 2018-19 

We need your help!  If you have not en-

rolled for next year, please log onto 

TADS to complete the enrollment proc-

ess. This is very important as it will allow 

us to evaluate materials and hire appropri-

ate staff for the upcoming year. 

VBS June 25-29  

Vacation Bible School plans are underway. 

VBS, Splash Canyon, Gods Promise on Life’s 

Wild Ride, will be in the morning this 

year! That means we need more group 

leaders. In order to have a daytime VBS 

we need at least 30 adult volunteers to 

help look after groups of 10-20 children 

(depending on their age). You don’t have 

to teach, just help them find their way 

from one place to the next so they can 

have fun learning about Jesus. We are 

especially looking to grandparents to help 

since both parents work in many families 

today. Please contact kmaske@gslcs.org  

or cstreuter@gslcs.org if you have ques-

tions. The registration link will be coming 

soon.  

School Calendar 

The school calendar for the 2018-19 school year 

has been approved by the Board of Christian 

Day School. See the attached flyer for the up-

coming school year.   

16th Annual GSLS Golf Classic 

The Good Shepherd Golf Classic is scheduled 

for July 14, 2018. Forms will be available in the 

church narthex and school office. We hope you 

can help our GSLS student family! 

Sat., July 14, 2018 Arlington Greens Golf 

Course, 200 Arlington Dr., Granite City 

Check-In . . . . . . . 7:00 – 8:00am 

Shotgun Start . . . . . . . .  8:00am 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 












